SCANTIC RIVER CURRENTS - Winter 2011

The Scantic River Watershed Association

“Protecting, Preserving and Enjoying the Scantic River”

FROM THE President - Rex Joffray
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EVENTS

Our hiking events continue to be well attended and a great way to bring people out to the new trail
systems. We now are hosting hikes on Greenway trail sections in Somers, Enfield and East Windsor.
For the Connecticut Trails Day we had a special appearance of Colonel Augustus Hazard and the 9™
Light Artillery from Longmeadow Massachusetts. State Representative Karen Jarmoc and State
Senator John Kissell awarded the SRWA with a citation marking the day as the first annual Colonel
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Augustus Hazard day. 3 canon blasts were fired from the Powder Hollow, perhaps the first since the
early 1900’s.

The 14™ Annual Source to Sea Cleanup event last October had over 35 volunteers who cleaned up
2.73 tons of garbage along the Connecticut and Scantic Rivers. The SRWA group is one of the
largest volunteer efforts for the Annual Source to Sea event that spans the full length of the CT River.
We also give thanks to the volunteers who clear the river for paddling and have a goal to some day
be able to paddle all the way from Somers to the Connecticut River.
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EDUCATION AND OUTREACH
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Date
February 6th

Location
Bailey Road, Enfield

May Somersville Mill Pond

June 5" g i Hike Powder Hollow, Enfield

June 13" 3 Kings Island Boat Launch, Enfield
August/TBD Full Mo Somersville Mill Pond

For updated information please visit our website at Website: Http://ScanticRiverWatershed.Org

We are also now on Facebook with events, photos and mores m
Contact us via email at SRWAMembers@gmail.com

Help! Members and Volunteers needed
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We are always in need of help at our events, activities and work parties. It is our members and
volunteers that make our organization successful. All are welcome to come to our monthly meeting
held on the second Monday of each month at 7pm. The meetings are held at the Mary Strom
conference room at Asnuntuck Community College in Enfield.
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